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Aberford Newsletter 
Competition Time! 

What would you put in your dream home? Next week we will be launching a competition, in partnership 
with Linley and Simpson estate agents where you can compete for a chance to win a £50 voucher for 
Treasure Toys in Wetherby. Watch out for more information on this on Classdojo.  

Linley and Simpson are also supporting the school by donating funds to our PTA if people sell or let a 
house through them. All you have to do is fill in the form with our school details. For a copy of the form, 
please see Classdojo. Please pass this on to all your friends and family to help raise money for our PTA.  

 

Watch the Weather ❄️ ❄️ ❄️ ❄️ ❄️ 

Please watch out for weather updates throughout next week. At the moment, it looks like more snow 
is forecast at some points. Hopefully this will remain light enough for safe travel but please do check 
Classdojo each morning for any urgent updates.  

Congratulations! 

We are delighted to announce the safe arrival of Mrs Jennings’s new baby daughter who was born on 
the 19th January. Mum and baby are both doing well and we will hopefully get to meet her very soon.  

Many thanks, 

Mrs Crossley 

Aberford Church of England Primary School 
School Lane, Aberford, Leeds, LS25 3BU 

Tel: 0113 281 3302    
Website: www.aberfordprimaryschool.co.uk  

Headteacher – Nicola Crossley 


